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August 10, 2020 
 

 
Tiffany Schmid  
Director, Planning and Building Department 
County of El Dorado 
2850 Fairlane Court, Bldg. C 
El Dorado, CA 95667 
 
RE: 2020 Local Early Action Planning (LEAP) Grants Program Award 
 
Dear Tiffany Schmid: 
 
The California Department of Housing and Community Development (Department) is 
pleased to announce that the County of El Dorado has been approved for funding under 
the Local Early Action Planning Grants Program (LEAP Program). The Department has 
determined that the application submitted in response to the Notice of Funding 
Availability released on January 27, 2020, meets LEAP Program requirements. This 
letter constitutes a conditional commitment of an award in the amount of $500,000. 
 
The LEAP Program reflects the state’s commitment to work in partnership with local 
governments to address California’s critical housing needs. Local governments are 
using the grant awards for the preparation and adoption of planning documents, 
process improvements that accelerate housing production, and to facilitate compliance 
in implementing the sixth cycle of the regional housing need assessment (RHNA). 
 
Congratulations on your successful application. Staff will be contacting you shortly to 
initiate the process of the Standard Agreement for fund distribution. For further 
information, please contact Fidel Herrera, of our staff, at (916) 263-7441 or at 
fidel.herrera@hcd.ca.gov. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 

Gustavo Velasquez 
Director
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